
Hiep Nguyen 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

John Plescow 
Monday, June 13, 2022 4:35 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 

FW: To CLK Docket 20210015 

Please, add to FPL docket 20210015. 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 4:07 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: To CLK Docket 20210015 

From: Mike Duck <duck53821@cox.net> 
Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 3:23 PM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL request for 400 million infrastructure rate hike 

Respected Commissioners, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/13/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 03797-2022 

I write to request you deny Florida Power and Lights most recent request for a rate hike to cover their project 
concerning infrastructure improvements. The rate hike initiated late last year have been extremely unsettling 
and costly for those ofus in NW Florida. Quite a few ofus have experienced record increases in our power 
bills. As a senior citizen living on a fixed income any increase is problematic for our budgets. We simply cannot 
afford another massive increase in our bill, especially with the inflation brought on by our incompetent federal 
government. Please, exercise some common sense and compassion for your fellow citizens. Thank you for your 
attention to this request 
Sent from my iPad 
Michael P. McCormack 
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